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Just to remind you, there is a Crime Prevention Event taking place in Ickleton 
this Wednesday 12 October at Ickleton village hall, Abbey Street, Ickleton, CB10 1SS
between 5-8p.m.

There will be information on home security and crime prevention measures, as well as discounted security products.

Do come along to meet your local policing team and find out more.

Kind regards

Sawston Neighbourhood Team 









